
Safe Roads

Speed on the road to Raglan

State Highway 23
Hamilton to Raglan - Safety Improvements 

How could speed management on the route improve safety?
Most drivers currently travel the road at around 90km/h. A drop in speeds across SH23 from 90km/h to 80km/h 
would prevent over 20 deaths and serious injuries in the next decade. Combined with improvements to the road and 
roadside this could halve the deaths and serious injuries on SH23. 
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What effect could speed management have on my journey? 
A change in average speed from 90 km/h to 80 km/h would make the journey between Hamilton and Raglan less 
than three minutes longer. 
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We are looking at speed on the route and want to 
know what your thoughts are
If you agree there’s a problem, we’ll consult with you further on this. 

Talk to one of the team today or fill in a feedback form.

What do 
you think? 


